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What?

Explore your career perspectives

in a relaxed atmosphere and small
discussion groups during dinner.
Our invited guests cover different
fields such as research, industry,
start-ups from sciences, engineering
and computer sciences!

All you need to know...

Who?

All BrainLinks-BrainTools Junior
Scientists are warmly invited. Members
of the BrainLinks-BrainTools Graduate
Program have priority in participating.

When?

Thursday, 11" of July 2019
From 6 to ~10 pm

Where?

Haus zur Lieben Hand
LoéwenstralRe 16
79098 Freiburg
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For the fourth time, BrainLinks-BrainTools organized the
Career Dinner for PhD students and Postdocs within the
research cluster.

This year ten guests from very different fields of work and
companies were invited to meet our early career researcher:
With a background in biology, a business and analytics
manager from Janssen-Cilag GmbH and a study coordinator
from the University of Freiburg joined the event. Two computer
scientists, a software engineer from Google and a senior
researcher from KUKA Deutschland GmbH, also participated.
Fitting to the scope of BrainLinks-BrainTools, several guests
from biomedical and biochemical companies were invited: A
founder and chief scientific officer of the start-up company
SPINDIAG GmbH, a founder and CTO of Vibrosonic GmbH, a
research engineer from em-tec GmbH and the CTO of OSYPKA
AG. Besides that, a programme officer from the DFG joined the
evening as well as a professor from the DHBW Lérrach.

During the dinner, the junior scientists got the chance to
explore career opportunities and perspectives in a relaxed
atmosphere with the guests. It was again a very successful
evening with only positive feedback from guests and
participants.

Last but not least a big thank you goes to the organizers of this
years event: Marie Alt and Angelina Miller!

1von 1 31.07.2019 13:42



